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Grass fire at Saugeen First Nation not a controlled burn 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

March 26, 2018 

 

 

Saugeen First Nation Fire Department responded to a grass fire on the river flats on Sunday 

March 25, 2018 at approximately 14:15hr. The fire was sizeable and took 5.5 hours to 

contain and extinguish. The occurrence was not a planned/controlled event, also known as a 

controlled burn. Fire Chief Clint Root reports that the ignition point is undetermined at this 

time. Questions or concerns can be directed to the media contact listed below. 

 

Media Contact: 

Paisley Cozzarin, Policy Analyst/Communications Officer 

Paisley.cozzarin@saugeen.org 

519-372-7887 
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